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CLINIC RECAP

During our December 11th clinicin El
Florido IV in Tijuana, Mexico we
collaborated with 26 volunteers, 2
medical providers, and 1 dental
provider to provide care to 17 total
patients. 10 of our patients received
medical care while 7 received dental
care. Additionally, our pharmacy team
was able to distribute a total of 730
pills to our patients at no cost! As

usual, we hope to continue making
improvements such that we are able
to provide better quality care to more
patients each month!

UPDATED SERVICES

We also had the opportunity to hold our first
official physical therapy clinic service with our
new dedicated physical therapy provider.
After seeing success and working through
details of how we can incorporate PT into our
clinic flow, we hope this newly established
part of our clinic will continue to be of use to
our patients.

DECEMBER CLINIC
We will be holding our next clinic on Sunday,
January 15th, 2023 and we are currently
seeking as much volunteer and provider
involvement as possible, especially
enthusiastic Spanish speakers! If you know any
dental providers (dentists or dental assistants)
who may be interested in volunteering with us,
please notify our Dental Clinic Coordinator,
Victoria Vongkaysone
(vvongkaysone5253@sdsu.edu). If you know of
any General Medical Providers or Physical
Therapy providers, please contact our Internal
VP, Hazem Chrabakh
(hazemchrabakh@gmail.com). For general
volunteer involvement, please contact the
Flying Samaritans official email
(flyingsamaritanssdsu@gmail.com).

UPCOMING CLINICS
e January 15th, 2023

¢ February 12th, 2023
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